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Agriculture Talk
Future agricultural manager in the making...
Helen Day is currently studying Agricultural 
Management at Bridgewater College. The course 
is part time and Helen attends two days a week. 
Helen very kindly gave a talk at our rotary meeting 
on the 19th February about the course and her 
achievements so far. As part of Helen’s coursework 
assignment the group of 25 students were asked to 
devise a business plan on how to run a farm. Helen 
was the best in her group and was put forward for a 
Pinnacle Award competing against other students, 
some of whom were at university level. Helen came 
3rd and received her award from NFU President 
Peter Kendall.

Helen Day with Michael Zeale



Photo Gallery

Crocus Planted for Polio Day

Helen Day - Agriculture Talk

Keith Oades - Job Talk



The Williams Arms 
12pm International Meeting 
Speaker Hannah Baker

The Williams Arms 
11:45am Community Meeting 
Speaker David Baguely

The Williams Arms 
12pm Open Meeting

Braunton Cricket Club 
7:30pm Club Council

The Williams Arms 
1pm Club Business

The Williams Arms 
12pm Open Meeting

5th March 
Roland Field
12th March 
Reg Gale

19th March 
Bill Harvey

26th March 
Alan Jones

2nd April 
John Lain

March Meetings

Stewards, Grace & Loyal Toast

Anniversaries

11th March
Bob & Gillian 
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Birthdays

24th March 

Garry 

Dadds

6th March 
Reg 
Gale

28th March
Gillian 

Webber

4TH APRIL - PRESIDENTS NIGHT



Future Contributors
The rotary bulletin is sometimes a bit thin on the ground with content. Please 
feel free to contribute articles to the bulletin ...... factual pieces or comical 
sketches are always welcome. Editorial can be sent via email to myself at 
gemmalain@yahoo.co.uk or dropped into my house at Morley Cottage, 
South Street, Braunton.

Good News
To all of my ‘older friends’. 
Not sure if it is true but maybe 
it will make you feel better ........
Older people do not decline 
mentally with age, it just takes 
them longer to recall facts because 
they have more information in their 
brains, scientists believe.
Much like a computer struggles as 
the hard drive gets full up, so too do 
humans take longer to access 
information, it has been suggested.
Researchers say this slowing down 
it is not the same as cognitive decline.
“The human brain works slower in old age,” said Dr. Michael Ramscar, 
“but only because we have stored more information over time”.
“The brains of older people do not get weak. On the contrary, 
they simply know more.”

SO THERE!! We Are All Brilliant, just a bit mixed up?

President Chris


